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Headteacher’s Message

Hi everyone.

We have reached the end of our first half term in 2024, and our students can now have a well-deserved break

before returning to school on Monday 26th February.

In addition to their hard work and engagement in the classroom, they have continued to demonstrate excellent

enthusiasm and behaviour on a range of offsite activities. Our students are an absolute credit to the school, and

themselves, and are constantly reinforcing the manner in which they have developed their social interaction skills.

These skills will assist them in positively adapting to the new students who will be joining the school during the

upcoming months.

I hope everyone has a lovely half-term break (and good weather) and look forward to seeing everybody back at

school in just over a week’s time.

Paul

STAR Of the
week

Tel:            01223 641760leah.faulkner@papworthhallschool.co.uk

Date: 16.02.2024

Our STAR of the week is
Oskars for enjoying his

first offsite trips.



 Our week
What an incredible week at Papworth Hall School.

Our students have really engaged with our activities this week,
including swimming, rock climbing and lamb feeding. 

All students have demonstrated outstanding behaviour offsite and
have been a credit to the school. 





Please note any sickness or diarrhea requires a 48hr period off
school from the last incident of either

No hot foods to be brought into school please

Please can students bring spare clothes into school

Staff personal development and training days for the academic year
will be as follows:

 
Thursday 28th March 2024 / Monday 22nd July 2024

 
School half days which will finish at 1pm will be as follows:

 
Friday 19th July 2024

 
The school will be closed to all students for staff personal

development and training days and all bank holidays recognised in
England.

Upcoming Events & Reminders


